
Hello,

I may be a familiar face to some students and parents here at Lighthouse. I had the 
opportunity to student teach under Ruth Tatter in the 2022-2023 school year. After 
completing my time here, I graduated with my birth to 3rd grade teaching license. 
I went on to teach reading intervention in Park Rapids MN.

I am beyond excited to be returning to Lighthouse as the 1st grade teacher. I look 
forward to continuing to build relationships with my students and families. Over 
the last year I have worked in an intense reading program and I am excited to see 
how I can use that knowledge to support the students at lighthouse.

I grew up in the Deer River/ Grand Rapids area with my 3 sisters and loving 
parents. I enjoy many outdoor activities such as snowboarding, lake days, four 
wheeling, taking my dog for walks, and fishing/hunting. I am thankful to be back 
in the area to spend time with family and dear friends. 

Being able to provide a Christ centered education is invaluable to me as a teacher 
as well as being able to support my students in their walk with God. I look forward 
to how He will work in our lives this school year!

Sincerely,

Ms. Newberg

Ms. Sidney Newberg




